
2014 ANICC  S W Adair Sprint Championship 

 

Competitor Bulletin No.1 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the Championship event scheduled to run by 500MRCI on 27
th

 

September 2014 has been postponed. As per Championship regulations this event will now take 

place on the Championship reserve date of 01 November 2014 at Kirkistown. 

 

 

Ian Howard 

Sprint Championship Co-ordinator 


